

ANGUS S. KING, JR.

STATE OF MAINE BOARD OF NURSING 158 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, MAINE 04333-0158

MYRA A. BROADWAY, J.D., M.S., R.N. EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

September 3, 1999

Randy L. Johnson P.O. Box 5102 Ellsworth, ME 04605

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Enclosed for your reference is a copy of two faxes received September 2, 1999 from Kathleen Veilleux, R.N.C, Vice President of Nursing, Maine Coast Memorial Hospital.

This is to inform you that the Board is executing Provision 9 of the Consent Agreement you signed November 4, 1997 which was executed November 5, 1997. Your license is suspended as of the date of receipt of this letter. You must return the license to this office immediately.

You will be scheduled to meet with the Board at its next scheduled meeting, October 6-7, 1999, to discuss apparent violation(s) of the Consent Agreement.

Please do not hesitate to call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Myra A. Broadway, J.D., M.S., R.N.

Executive Director

MAB:vlc

pc: Kathleen C. Veilleux, R.N.C.

John H. Richards, Assistant Attorney General



PRINTELS ON RECOGLED PAGE.